ENGLISH CATHOLIC CENTRAL SCHOOL

245 Shepherdson Road, RR #1
New Liskeard Ontario. P0J 1P0
Principal: Mr. Matt Turner
Email: mturner@necdsb.ca
Phone: 705-647-4301
Fax: 705-647-4320

Dear Parents & Guardians, September 9, 2015

We are now inviting parents and guardians to come out and join our Catholic School Council for
2015-16. Please consider this opportunity to serve as a parent representative! Itis a chance
for you to be a voice for Catholic education and to foster good relations amongst parents, staff,
the Parish and the local community. If you would like to be a voting member of the council,
please return the signature section below no later than Friday, September 18™. Please
know that all parents and guardians are welcome to attend our meetings at any time. Our first
meeting will be held on Monday, October 5™ at 6:00 p.m. at the school. At that meeting, we
will establish a regular time and date for meetings for the remainder of the school year and also
will determine roles within the council such as Chair and Vice-Chair. Please see the reverse side
of this letter for more information from Mrs. Heidi Donck, the 2014-15 Council Chair. If you

have any questions about this matter, please contact me at the school.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Matt Turner

I, am interested in serving as a

Parent representative with voting privileges on the Catholic School Council for the 2015-16
school year.

Signature Date

“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!”
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